
October 19, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for the Devine Middle School’s
Theater Club, GT Classes, and NJHS to conduct a Halloween Dance with fundraising booths and to solicit for
donations to that end.

All funds will be used to pay for field trips or supplemental supplies.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


